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Foundation Mission In Action
The YWCA is focusing on economic empowerment,
educational advancement, health/wellness, and
leadership development.  Covenant Health is excited
to be a part of this vision by opening the on-site
Covenant Community Wellness Center. We will be
offering on-site access to mental health services,
health education, children’s preventative dental
services, community navigation, flu vaccinations,
social services referral, and more.  Covenant
Community Outreach, CMG and CHP will be working
together with the YWCA and with other community
non-profits to become a one-stop resource center for
the community to promote wellness and prevention.

Covenant Health Foundation provided nearly 93,000
masks to school districts in West Texas and Eastern
New Mexico. The Foundation partnered with
Covenant Children’s to create a children’s health
initiative for a safe return to school. 

We have partnered with Lubbock Area United Way
this year to bring Covenant's two largest caregiver
giving campaigns together for the Power of One
Heart campaign. This year, caregivers are
encouraged to give to their fellow caregivers and
community members. 

Speaker Series Event with Sheila Walsh has been
postponed. Join us on April 15th for a virtual and live
event.  



A Note From Our Leader
Covenant Health Foundation continues to offer our

support through the pandemic and are adapting

daily to new challenges, just as I know many of you

are. Our caregivers have consistently exhibited

perseverance and resilience. We cannot thank and

honor them enough as they continue to care for our

community. 

I want to give a warm welcome to volunteers

receiving our newsletter for the first time. We are

eager to have you back in our hospitals, and are

continuing to develop initiatives to ensure we are

providing the best service possible to our West Texas

and Eastern New Mexico communities. 

Hopefully you enjoy hearing the latest from the

Foundation team. As always, contact them should

you have any questions. 

Stay well,

Troy Tucker 

Covenant Health Foundation

Board Chair

Compassionate Caregiver
My name is Jordan Casel, and I am one of the new Health

Screeners for the Patient Satisfaction department. I joined

the team September 8th and have loved every second of

it. I have adjusted well to a new team. I love helping every

single visitor and/or patient I come across.



When I am not working, I enjoy running after three dogs

and my boyfriend of two years. I hope to pursue a career

as a CRNA, and I look forward to working with some of the

best nurses in Lubbock. Working with Covenant has been

the biggest blessing of 2020. 

Our Devoted Donors
Covenant Health has been blessed with an outpouring of support from our community. Below are very few of

the many community partners that have blessed us with food, supplies and monetary donations. We will

continue to express our thanks to donors in each newsletter. Extend your gratitude to them by thanking them

and/or using their services when possible.

WW Steel

Komen West Texas

Atmos Energy

Cabela’s

Playstreet Museum

United Supermarkets

Mrs. Baird’s

HEB

Flatland Nutrition

Sweetie Cookie Co.



Supporting Our Mission

American Cancer Society Grant
The American Cancer Society (ACS) recently awarded a grant to Joe Arrington Cancer Research and

Treatment Center (JACC) to address the transportation needs of cancer patients in the West Texas and



Eastern New Mexico region.  Community Transportation grants are available to health systems, treatment

centers and community organizations in select communities through an application process, and they focus

on addressing unmet transportation needs of cancer patients, particularly vulnerable populations

experiencing an unequal burden of cancer. 

The grant received by JACC, totaling $7,500, will provide assistance to patients with gas cards, taxi costs, and

wheelchair transportation.

Cancer patients undergoing treatment often require assistance getting to and from facilities, which can

create a financial and logistical burden. According to the ACS, without transportation, many patients may not

be able to follow their treatment plan as prescribed by their health care team.   

Transportation programs are vital to help patients get the treatments they need and deserve and the

Covenant Health Foundation and JACC are excited to participate with the ACS on this wonderful program! 

For additional information, contact the Covenant Health Foundation at 806-725-6089.

Your Gift Matters
As this year draws to a close, please consider the Covenant Health Foundation in your year-end giving plans.

Contact our team to learn more about how you can fulfill your philanthropic goals while enjoying tax savings

and income advantages.



Give A Gift Today

Prayer for our Future

May today there be peace within. May you trust God that you are exactly

where you are meant to be. May you not forget the infinite possibilities that

are born of faith. May you use those gifts that you have received, and pass

on the love that has been given to you. May you be confident knowing you

are a child of God. Let this presence settle into your bones, and allow your

soul the freedom to sing, dance, praise, and love. It is there for each of us,

through Jesus Christ our Lord. Amen

Visit our Website

 ​  ​

https://www.covenanthealth.org/covenant-health-foundation/foundation-gifts/
https://www.covenanthealth.org/covenant-health-foundation/
https://www.facebook.com/covfdn/
https://www.instagram.com/covenanthealthfoundation/

